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Martin Double Kwik Mart  
Tammy Paige  
Martin, KY 41649-0582  

June 6, 2003  
.  
Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

To Whom It May Concern:  

Businesses like ours get a great deal of customers who purchase flavored malt beverages. The new regulations proposed by the TTB will only cause a loss in sales, as we will lose customers who 
purchase other products along with their flavored malt beverages.  ���������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

Most small retailers are hardworking people, who are law-abiding, pay their taxes, and make a modest living to support their families. Why should we punish them by adding these new regulations?  

This new policy would be counteractive in the struggle to save our economy. Please stop this rules change, or work to find a productive compromise that can meet everyone's needs.  

Sincerely, 

Tammy Paige 


